
 

 

 

Entitlement Issue Update 

The Directors of PepinNini Lithium Ltd provide notification that the pro-
rata non-renounceable Entitlement Issue of new securities offered 
pursuant to the Prospectus lodged with ASIC on 13th March 2019 has 
closed.  

The issue date for the New Shares will be 12th April 2019 and all 
successful shareholders should be notified by 15th April 2019 as to their 
allotment of shares. Directors will announce under subscriptions on 10th 
April 2019. The Offer is fully underwritten by RM Corporate Finance Pty 
Ltd. Unsuccessful shareholders for additional securities will have 
application monies refunded. 

ABOUT 
PepinNini Lithium Limited is 
a diversified ASX listed 
Exploration Company 
focused on exploring and 
developing a lithium brine 
resource and  production 
project in Salta Province 
Argentina within the Lithium 
Triangle of South America. 
The Company also holds 
strategically located 
exploration tenements in the 
Musgrave Province of South 
Australia.The company also 
holds a copper-gold 
exploration project in Salta 
Province, Argentina 
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CONTACT 
PepinNini Lithium Limited 
ABN 55 101 714 989 

Level 1, 6/68 North Terrace 
Kent Town SA 5067 
TEL:+61 (0)8 8218 5000 
FAX:+61 (0)8 8212 5717 
EMAIL: admin@pepinnini.com.au 
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